The Links,

-. Incorporated

Linked in Friendship, Connected in Service

PENN TOWNE CHAPTER
2018-2019 SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATION

Attention High School Principals & Counselors!!

The Penn Towne Chapter of the Links, Inc. is pleased to announce its Follow-Through
Scholarship Program. This program offers financial support to deserving students
throughout their four years of education at an accredited college or university. Students
must maintain full-time status at their institution and must sustain a GPA of a 2.5 each
semester throughout the entirety of their college experience. Each student will receive a
$3000 annual award for up to four years (pending review of an official college transcript
at the end of each academic semester).

Enclosed is an application that has been sent to area schools. We ask that you nominate
one deserving senior for this award and forward the attached application to the nominee.

Students should submit their application electronically no later than April 15, 2017 to the
following email address:

Additional information such as a letter of recommendation and a copy of college
acceptance letter should also be sent electronically to the same email address. Official
transcripts can be sent via email or the post. The postal address is as follows:

Heather Ruddock M.D.
49 Hamilton Circle
Philadelphia, PA 19130

We look forward to working with you and we thank you for helping us serve young
scholars in our community.

Best Wishes,

Heather Ruddock (Scholarship Liaison)

Cc: Caroline Demarco, President, Penn Towne Links, Incorporated



